THE CITY OF CAMDEN

PUBLIC NOTICE

City Council Caucus Meeting - April 7, 2020
City Council Meeting - April 14, 2020

New Jersey Governor Phil Murphy has declared a public health
emergency stemming from the novel coronavirus (COVID-19)
pandemic. Gatherings and public meetings have been discouraged.

Consistent with Governor Phil Murphy’s order, Camden City
Council will be observing the practice of social distancing. This is
necessary in order to limit the spread of COVID-19 and protect the
health of the public and City Council members.

Members of the public will have the option of participating in the
April 7, 2020 City Council caucus and April 14, 2020 City Council
meeting scheduled for 5:00 p.m. via Zoom remote video
conferencing services. Individuals can also find directions for
downloading the Zoom application and a link to the meetings from
the City of Camden website (Camden City Council page) at
www.ci.camden.nj.us/city-council

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

For updates on novel coronavirus (COVID-19) visit:

City of Camden at www.ci.camden.nj.us

Camden County at www.camdencounty.com

New Jersey COVID-19 Information Hub at www.covid19.nj.gov
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention at www.cdc.gov
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